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In-person All of Us  enrollment paused until June 1

   
The safety and wellness of our participants are our top priorities as we are
continuing to monitor the COVID-19 situation. As such, we’re pausing all in-person
All of Us appointments and events until June 1.
    
This pause impacts the following activities:

In-person clinic appointments to provide physical measures and donation of
biosamples (blood, urine, and/or saliva)
Community engagement events and Pop-Up clinics

We will continually assess and make decisions about whether this pause will
extend and when sites can begin preparations to re-start.
    
Online enrollment is still taking place at HenryFord.com/JoinAllofUs. Current
participants can stay involved by signing into their accounts, referring family and
friends to the program, answering additional survey questions, and updating their
contact information.
    

Login to your account >>

 

https://henryford.hrm.healthgrades.com/acton/ct/14164/s-09d9-2004/Bct/l-0338/l-0338:1/ct0_0/1?sid=TV2%3A15J8an1TJ
https://henryford.hrm.healthgrades.com/acton/ct/14164/s-09d9-2004/Bct/l-0338/l-0338:1/ct1_0/1?sid=TV2%3A15J8an1TJ
https://henryford.hrm.healthgrades.com/acton/ct/14164/s-09d9-2004/Bct/l-0338/l-0338:1/ct2_0/1?sid=TV2%3A15J8an1TJ
mailto:AllofUs@hfhs.org
https://henryford.hrm.healthgrades.com/acton/ct/14164/s-09d9-2004/Bct/l-0338/l-0338:1/ct3_0/1?sid=TV2%3A15J8an1TJ
https://henryford.hrm.healthgrades.com/acton/ct/14164/s-09d9-2004/Bct/l-0338/l-0338:1/ct4_0/1?sid=TV2%3A15J8an1TJ
https://henryford.hrm.healthgrades.com/acton/ct/14164/s-09d9-2004/Bct/l-0338/l-0338:1/ct5_0/1?sid=TV2%3A15J8an1TJ


 

  

 

   
COVID and the future of health

   
The All of Us Research Program is dedicated to better health, both in the future
and today. As we learn more about the spread of the coronavirus disease 2019
(COVID-19), our program is taking steps to help participants and communities
protect their health.
   
It seems we have more health questions now than ever before. By participating in
health research, you can help contribute to the answers, while being physically
distant. One way to stay connected with All of Us is to share health information by
completing surveys online as well as connecting your Fitbit, if you have one. This
helps researchers find ways to improve the future of medicine. You have the power
to drive research for various health conditions.
 

Begin your online surveys >>
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Getting ready for DNA results

   
We are excited to announce the program is getting ready to start analyzing
participants’ DNA!
 
You will have the option to get personalized reports back about your ancestry,
traits, if you are at risk of developing certain diseases, or how your body might
react to certain medications.
 
Later this summer, you will receive more information from All of Us about this
process. At that time there will be an updated consent for you to review and
complete in order to receive your results. To ensure you receive updates and
notifications on this process, it is important that you log-in to your All of Us account
and confirm that your contact information is correct. (email, phone number and
mailing address).
 

Confirm your contact information >>
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Show your support for #HealthCareHeroes

   
All of Us is proud to support Henry Ford Health System’s White Ribbon
Campaign in support of the many All of Us participant partners who are on the
front lines battling COVID-19. We are asking our participants to help us show
appreciation for healthcare workers and first responders by displaying a white
ribbon outside your home or in your window.
   
For more information, visit henryford.com/whiteribbon.
 

Download the White Ribbon Template >>

 

 

  
Like our new All of Us Facebook page 
to keep up with the latest program updates.
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